
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: December 19, 2017  Bulletin #: K-33-17 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Non-Mandatory Statewide Agreement #1-17-65-57 for Specialty Pharmacy  

This broadcast announces the posting of contract #1-17-65-57 with Walgreens Specialty 
Pharmacy, LLC. effective December 2, 2017 through December 31, 2019.  
 

• Access the above mentioned Agreement here 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 

 
Sandra Cook, DGS Contract Administrator 

sandra.cook@dgs.ca.gov 
(916) 324-5591  

https://caleprocure.ca.gov/PSRelay/ZZ_PO.ZZ_CTR_SUP_CMP.GBL?Page=ZZ_CTR_SUP_PG&Action=U&SETID=STATE&CNTRCT_ID=1-17-65-57&VERSION_NBR=2
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